KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

KITTITAS COUNTY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Jeff Watson
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner II
DATE: July 20, 2009

SUBJECT: Freeser Variance VA-09-00011

The proposal does not appear to impact the existing or future transportation needs of Kittitas
County. The Department of Public Works has no comment.
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